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Notice of Construction and Traffic Alert  
for Colerain Township  

Struble Road Closed between Pottinger & Pippins Roads  
August 18 – September 5 

CINCINNATI – Struble Road in Colerain Township will be closed between Pottinger and Pippin 
roads from Monday, August 18, through Friday, September 5, pending weather and field 
conditions. 

The Metropolitan Sewer District of Greater Cincinnati (MSD) is installing new lateral sewer stubs 
for three homes along Struble Road, which will allow the homes to connect to the MSD public 
sewer system. The project is expected to be completed by the fall. 

MSD’s contractor is SmithCorp, Inc., and they will generally work 7:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m. Monday 
through Friday. 

Local access to homes along Struble Road will be maintained, but there could be delays. The 
detour route is Pottinger Road to Stout Road to Pippin Road and vice versa. 

Please see the attached road closure and detour map. 

For additional information about this project, please contact MSD Customer Service at  
(513) 244-1300 (option 5) or MSD.Communications@cincinnati-oh.gov and reference Project 
ID#s 10440110, 10440155, and 10440160. 
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ROAD CLOSURE AND DETOUR MAP 
 

 
 


